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FAIRFAX, VIRGINIA, March 12, 2018 — Federal Engineering (FE) is part of a team of prestigious companies 
headed up by Booz Allen Hamilton which has been awarded a contract to provide technical services to the 
Department of Homeland Security (DHS), Office of Emergency Communications (OEC). Federal Engineering’s 
broad background in Federal, state, regional, county, and local public safety communications consulting brings 
a unique perspective to multidiscipline interoperability and the challenges it proposes. We appreciate the 
diverse requirements of our nationwide customer base and understand how the technical and operational 
needs of first responders must be met. 
 
Mr. Ronald F. Bosco, FE’s President and CEO stated: “We are proud to, once again, be part of the Booz Allen 
Hamilton team.  Under this multiyear contract FE will:   
 Assist Booz Allen and the government in providing stakeholder engagement program support 
 Provide technical assistance and support to Working Groups and interchange meetings 
 Assist Booz Allen and the government in conducting analyses and developing reports to address 

member initiatives and ad hoc informational requests with a focus on NG-911.” 
 

As a leading, nationwide communications systems planning and design firm, Federal Engineering develops 
voice, data, and video networks for numerous organizations in the aerospace, energy, finance, education, 
publishing, and computer services fields. In addition to its private sector work, FE has completed thousands of 
communications projects for 46 state governments, as well as numerous local and federal government clients.  
FE’s certified independence ensures that clients receive objective, unbiased consulting services that are not 
influenced by any particular technology, product, vendor, or approach. 
 
Federal Engineering, Inc., recently added the L.R. Kimball public safety communications consulting practice to 
the firm. FE now offers the services of a worldwide leader in public safety answering point (PSAP) consulting. 
With FE/Kimball, jurisdictions can rely upon one firm for virtually all of their consulting needs in E9-1-1, NG9-1-
1, PSAPs, Emergency Call Centers, and Emergency Operations Centers as well as land mobile radio voice, 
wireless data, broadband, backhaul, and emerging LTE mobile communications systems.  
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